
 

 

 

 
 

 Holy Week went well with great support from volunteers and musicians 

 Two well attended Easter Egg Hunts and Easter services with more than 500 in person attendees 

 Youth had a successful Bake Sale for the NYG on Easter and continue preparation for the trip in July 

 Anticipating 5 confirmands this year 

 Launching new women’s Bible Study on Tuesday evenings 

 Wednesdays in the Word will return  

 5 baptisms scheduled in the month of May  

 School chapels continue to reach a large number of not only students but parents 

 September 6th will begin the next On-Ramp Class 

 Planning is underway for summer activities 

 Working with the Engage Team to host a welcome party on May 1 

 Solid Ground is the current equipping Thursday series  

 Preschool and school enrollment looks extremely for next school year 

 Big thank you to our amazing teachers and staff that keep our school and preschool thriving 

 School Gala will take place on April 23 

 New Sermon Series called Boundless Love on the book of Hosea begins Sunday April 24 

 New Adult Bible Class on Leviticus will begin May 1 
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